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Elsen, Nikki

From: bessier@juno.com
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 8:51 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki; bessier@juno.com
Subject: Â SUPPORT for REUSE of South Community Library Building at 1307 16th S treet 

South

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
I am Bessie Richardson.  I live at 1517 16th Street South, La Crosse, WI.  
  
I wish to have my voice heard not to get rid of the South Library building and hopefully put it to good use.  I mourn the 
the loss of the library but I hope that if not the library we will be able to keep the green space and the openness of 
having the one story building and parking lot there. 
  
Sincerely, 
Bessie Richardson 
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